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Variation to Replacement Bidders Statement 
 

The ICS Board acknowledges the receipt today of a variation to the replacement bidders statement issued 

by DWY (No.1) Pty Ltd (“Variation”) in relation to its off-market offer to acquire all the shares in ICS Global 

Limited (ASX:ICS). 

 

The ICS Board is considering DWY’s revised proposal and will update ICS Shareholders in due course.  In 
the meantime, ICS Shareholders should take no action in relation to the DWY takeover bid. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
For further information, please contact:  
Company  
Richard Barry 
Company Secretary  
P: + 61 416 766 279 
E: info@icsglobal.com.au 


